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Benton-Franklin Health District 

Health Advisory 

Follow us on social media: 

 Primary Contact Secondary Contact 
Contact:   Dr. Amy Person, Health Officer Cindy Ralston, RN 

Phone: 509-460-4550 509-460-4243
E-mail: drperson@bfhd.wa.gov cindyr@bfhd.wa.gov

Date: January 30, 2020

Novel Coronavirus Guidance Documents 

Washington State Department of Health (DOH) has guidance documents for 
healthcare providers, laboratories, and EMS personnel on their website at 
https://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/Coronavirus/Resources. Please check the site 
regularly as recommendations continue to evolve and change. You can also 
subscribe to be automatically notified when the page is updated.  

Washington State has one confirmed case of novel coronavirus linked to the outbreak 
from Wuhan City, Hubei Province, China. As of January 29, 2020, there are a total of 
16 persons under investigation and 67 close contacts being monitored in 
Washington. No new cases have been reported in Washington and there are no 
cases or persons under investigation or being monitored in Benton or Franklin 
County.  
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